Project Prioritization Cover Sheet | Town of Bristol



Transportation Improvement Program

Contact Information

Contact Person Antonio A. Teixeira

Mailling Address Town Hall, 10 Court Street

City Bristol

Phone 401-253-7000

Email ateixeira@bristolri.us

	Listed in TIP 2013-2016		
Priority	Yes	No	Project Name
Warren	✓		Intersection Safety Improvements to Main Street (RI 114) at Market Street, Miller Street.
High	√ 1	/	Intersection Safety Improvements to Metacom Avenue (RI 136) - Signal Up grades and Left Turn Lanes: Tupelo Street/Michael Drive, Chestnut Street/Annawamscott Drive, and Bayview Avenue
High	✓	1	Intersection Safety Improvements to Warren Avenue at Highland Avenue, Pawtucket Avenue at Vet Memorial Pkwy, and Ferry Road at Metacom Avenue and Old Ferry Road
Medium		✓	Resurfacing Rt 114, Hope St (Wood St to Constitution St)
High	✓		Resurfacing Rt 114, Hope St and Main St (Washington St to Dyer Ave) 2
Low		1	Resurfacing Rt 136, Metacom Ave (Warren T/L to Ferry Road) *
Medium		*	Silver Crek Bridge, RI 114 Hope St at Tidal Inlet 3
Low		/	Mill Gut Bridge, Colt Dr at Mill Gut Tidal Inlet
Medium		X	*With Study of Corridor Improvements for Metacom Avenue (Route 136)
		1.	Including sidewalks, curbing & share the lane bike lane to Mt. Hope Bridg
		2.	Including sidwalks and curbing
		3.	Including consideration of elevation for sea level rise
		A,	Including consideratin of elevation for sea level rise
			Also see attached

	Project Prioritization			(continued)						
PROJECT PRIORITIZATION	Priority	Listed in TIP 2013-2016								
		Yes	No	Project Name	2 T S		12-			
	-									
							7.4			
	-		-							
								34 - 154 34		- 111
	-							**		
								5		
CERTIFICATION	Applicant The information Town of Br	ition pr				rdance with local regulations and ordinances. Town Administrator				
CE	Applicant	ouro.	C-	Peifeire		Title /	Title 1.7.2016			
	Chief Execu			,		Date		5/		
	-:		-::							
	Submittal	Check	klist							
CHECKLIST	3 collate									
	 New Project Application Form for each new project 2-page narrative on evaluation criteria 8.5" x 11" PDF map of project location 									
	Email a copy of complete TIP submittal package to Kimberly.Crabill@dc								r provide or	n a CD
J	☑ Submit	comple	ete TIP s	submittal package to:						
		ATTN: Ki One Cap	sland Statewide imberly Crabill pitol Hill	Planning	Program					

Attachment for Bristol's Transportation Improvement Program Application for 2016

- Study/Design of the Corridor Improvements for Metacom Avenue should be included as a prerequisite to the re-surfacing project. The Town is requesting a comprehensive study and design to include sidewalks, curbing, a share the lane bike lane, drainage, park and ride lots; and, bus shelters with bike racks. The re-surfacing should also include those items identified in the plan including sidewaks, curbing, a share the lane bike, drainage, park and ride lots, and bus shelter with bike racks.
 - The re-surfacing of Hope Street from Wood Street to Constitution should include sidewalks and curbing along with a share the lane bike lane from Constitution to the Mount Hope Bridge. This bike lane would complete a missing link in the bike lane connection from the East Bay Bike Path to Aquidneck Island.
- 2. The re-surfacing of Hope Street from Washington Street to Dyer Avenue should include sidewalks and curbing.
- Any upgrades to the Silver Creek Bridge at Route 114 should include consideration of elevation for sea level rise.
- Any upgrades to the Mill Gut Bridge at Mill Gut Tidal Inlet should include consideration of elevation for sea level rise.



TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

January 7, 2016

Alex Krogh-Grabbe Executive Director Rhode Island Bicycle Coalition P.O. Box 2454 Providence, RI 02906

Dear Mr. Krogh-Grabbe,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your submissions within Bristol for the FY 2017-2025 Rhode Island Transportation Improvement Plan. I see that you plan to submit the following projects:

- Metacom Ave bike lane
- Rte 114 bike lane (Constitution St to Mt. Hope Bridge)

By signing this acknowledgement letter, Bristol is not committing to support this project, merely to acknowledge its submission. We will, however, consider your priority projects as we finalize our own prioritizations.

Thank you for working to improve bicycling and walking in Bristol.

Sincerely,

a C. Textein Antonio A. Teixeira Town Administrator